## VMT policy transition

Eddy Juarez < juareze.juarez60.ej@gmail.com>

Thu 11/19/2020 3:41 PM

To: GeneralPlanStaff@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

Dear San Jose General Plan Task Force,

Families in East San Jose deserve a better future! By transitioning out of the Evergreen East-Hills Development Policy, we are allowing more opportunities for affordable housing, promoting the vitality of East San Jose, and prioritizing people of color and communities of concern. It will also support investment on Tully and the Eastridge area to make sure there are good jobs and services for the community!

Please accept staff's recommendation of transitioning from the Evergreen East-Hills Development Policy to the VMT policy because our families and children in East San Jose deserve to have additional opportunities and resources to prosper!

Sincerely,

**Eddy Juarez** 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.